
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to our nursery class with Miss Owen (Teacher), and Mrs Elliot (TA). We 

hope you had a wonderful summer. 

This week we have enjoyed 

welcoming our children back into 

Nursery and meeting our new 

starters. We are looking forward to 

a great academic year! 

Over the course of this half term we will be focusing on getting to know 

all of the children, spending lots of time talking about our families, our 

likes and dislikes and our similarities and differences.  

We will be looking at a new book this half term to help us talk about our 

feelings, and when we might experience different emotions. ‘The Colour 

Monster’ by Anna Llenas is a great way to introduce this to our younger 

children. 
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We will also be starting to introduce 

mathematical language and concepts of 

number to the children through their play. 

We will be speaking about the numbers in 

the environment, practicing the skill of 

subsidising, and matching numeral to 

quantity.   


